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  A luncheon meeting hosted by Joan and Jerry Weeks 
at Holland’s Café & BBQ, 4527 Gravois Village Plaza, 
High Ridge MO 63049 
 
 

 
 
  The January meeting of the Three Rivers Good Sam RV Chapter was held on January 
21, 2017 at Holland's Cafe and BBQ in High Ridge, Missouri.  
   
  The meeting was called to order by President Hunter at 2:25 P.M. and he led us in the 
Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
  Memberships attending included: Charpiot, Hunter, Picraux, Stiern, Tschannen and 
Weeks. Honorary member: Basse. Guests: David and Kathy Lynch. 
 
  The minutes of the November 2016 meeting were read and approved. 
 
  The Treasurers' report was given by Jerry Weeks with a balance of $501.53. This 
included monies pledged to Dogs for the Deaf. 
 
  This was the third meeting visited by Dave and Kathy Lynch. They expressed a wish to 
join our chapter. President Hunter asked for approval of their joining the chapter.  A 
motion was made granting the same and was passed unanimously.  
 
  Wagonmaster Linda Hunter reported on the forthcoming functions. Details are below. 
 
  Jerry Weeks reported on communication from Dogs for the Deaf. 
 
  The list of ailing members continues to grow. Please include all our families in your 
prayers 
 
  President Hunter is planning to visit Camp Hope. This is a camp serving veterans here 
in Missouri. He will bring further information to our next meeting 
 
  Special thanks to Joan and Jerry Weeks for providing our snack and setting up our 
lunch. 
 
  A motion to adjourn was made, seconded and passed. The meeting adjourned at 3:50 
P.M. 
 
Please make the following addition to you Hot Line Tree dated 1/1/17  

 
In the empty box under Kevin and Sue Sheehan add the following: 

 
Dave & Kathy 

LYNCH 
Dave: 636-283-1159 
Kathy:636-283-1195 
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FUTURE MEETINGS: 
 
Sunday February 19th at 1:30 pm: 
 
 A luncheon meeting hosted by Bob and Jan Stiern filling in for Jim and Phyllis Stanton at Mimi's Cafe', 
17240 Chesterfield Airport Rd., Chesterfield, MO 63005 (636-530-4510 www.mimiscafe.com ). Please 
notify the Stierns at 636-349-9313, by February 5th if you are planning to attend. 
 
DIRECTIONS: From I-64, exit at Boone’s Crossing (exit #17), proceed to the South, 
across Chesterfield Airport Road and turn left on THF Blvd. Mimi’s is the 4th building on 
the left with the European style tile roof. (You are unable to access Mimi's directly from 
Chesterfield Airport Road) 
 
COST: Ordering off the menu 
 
Saturday March 18th at 12:30 pm: 
 
A luncheon meeting hosted by Larry & Carolyn Brinkman at the Ponderosa Steak House, 95 Washington 
Heights Dr., Washington, MO 63090 (636-390-2700). Please contact the Brinkmans at 314- 972-2414 
(Carolyn's cell) by March 10th if you are planning to attend. 
 
DIRECTIONS: Take I-44 west to exit 251 and turn right on MO-100 West toward Washington. Then go 
approximately 10 miles, at the stoplight past Walmart, turn left onto Washington Heights Dr. Go about 1 
block to Ponderosa on the right. We will be meeting in the rear meeting room. 
 
COST: Buffet or order from the menu. 
 
April 21st - 22nd: 
 
The first campout of 2017, hosted by Linda and Denny Francis at The Stone Park Campground, 8614 
Berry Rd., Bonne Terre, MO 63628 (phone 573-518-499).  Please make your own reservations with the 
campground and notify Linda or Denny at 636-243-0748 by April 4th. 
 
DIRECTIONS:  Follow MO-67 South to Cash Lane (near St Frances Park), right on Cash Lane short 
distance to Berry Rd., turn right and the Stone Park is on the right. 
 
ACTIVITIES: Friday – Dinner at the homestead restaurant. 
 Saturday: Factory tour. 
 Sunday: Potluck breakfast 

 
THE REMAINING 2017 SCHEDULE IS SHOWN BELOW: 
 
 Month Host Location 
 May Sheehan TBD 
 June Burhorn TBD 
 July Picraux TBD 
 August HUNTER TBD  
 September Weber TBD 
 October Charpiot TBD 
 November Stiern TBD 
 December Ford TBD 

 NOTE: for 2017, Hunter (April) traded with Francis (August) 
  
 Please notify Linda Hunter at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com when you have  
        selected your location so we can avoid duplicate venues.  
 

 


